
  

08 June 2021 

Geena 
fyi-request-15602-049aaad0@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 

File No: DOIA 2021 – 2419 

Dear Geena,  

Thank you for your email on 28 May 2021, requesting the following information under the Official 
Information Act 1982 (the OIA): 

“I keen to get a latest organizational charts for the Immigration New Zealand processing offices as I 
am aware that there are changes in the leadership chart.” 

Our response 

The attached appendix contains the response to your official information request.  

Some information within the attached document has been withheld under the following sections of 
the OIA: 

• Section 9 (2) (a) to protect the privacy of natural persons  

In accordance with section 9 (1) of the OIA, I have considered whether there are any factors that make 
it desirable, in the public interest, to release information to which section 9 of the OIA applied. I do 
not consider that any public interest considerations outweigh the need to withhold this information.   

You have the right to contest the decision to withhold information by seeking an investigation and 
review of that decision by the Ombudsman. Information about how to make a complaint is available 
at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.  

If you wish to discuss any aspect of your request or this response, please contact Adam Jones, Business 
Advisor, Operations Support, Immigration New Zealand at adam.jones@mbie.govt.nz. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Nicola Hogg  
General Manager – Border and Visa Operations 
Immigration New Zealand 
Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment 


